
Communications Director Report 

OK-AR MAA 2022 

• In April of 2021, I was elected to become the communications director, 
replacing Michael Lloyd, who had held the position for fifteen years.   

• In August of 2021, Michael Lloyd and I met to discuss the responsibilities of 
the communication director and to discuss important information that is 
posted on the website that needs to be preserved as we move to transition 
to the new MAA template.  

• In August of 2021, I contacted MAA to gain access to the website and begin 
working on transitioning the website to the new template.  

• In January of 2022, I gained access to the website. To prevent disrupting 
sectional announcements. Presented papers from the 2021 conference 
were uploaded at this time.  

• By March 14, we had received seven contributions from member 
institutions, and the newsletter was posted to the sectional website. 

 

• Over the summer of 2022, I plan to transition the sectional website to the 
new MAA template. The goal is to maintain an archive of the current site 
for future access.  

 

I want to thank the executive committee members for helping me keep track of 
my responsibilities as I learn about this position.  

0

2

4

6

8

10

12

N
um

be
r o

f C
on

tr
ib

ut
io

ns

Year

Newsletter Contributions



 

Respectfully submitted,  

Christopher Sauer 

 

 

Communications Director 

April 8, 2022  

 


